
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          3rd December 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

EARLY DISMISSAL - YEAR 11 : 7TH DECEMBER 2018 AT 3PM 
 
On Friday 7th December 2018, Year 11 will receive their GCSE mock results. The results will be 
given out in the same manner as the real results in August with students collecting them from the 
Hall. This will take place from 3pm. Students who have achieved in line with predictions will be 
dismissed after they have collected their results. Those students who still require support in 
achieving this will meet with their mentors before being dismissed.  
 
The results will be in the new grade 1-9 format and represent the school’s best summary of where 
your child’s attainment currently resides. 
 
The school would like to take this opportunity to thank all students for their hard work over the 
course of this term and wish them a very Happy Christmas! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr A O’Donoghue  
Associate Deputy Headteacher 
 
                                                                                                    
 

 


